PROPOSED UPGRADES
TO THE UPPER FIELDS

St

We are excited to announce that proceeds from the golf
outing will benefit tuition assistance AND will be used for
upgrading the Upper Sports’ Fields; new Field Hockey,
Lacrosse, and Soccer goals and backstop netting to
ensure a high-quality player experience and enhance
player (and spectator) safety for all of our athletes.



